
From: Eric Merkle
To: David Robbins; Franklyn A. Corlett (fcorlett@solonohio.org)
Subject: RE: Grainger Contract Extension
Date: Thursday, March 21, 2024 8:04:13 AM
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Confirmed, thanks David.
 
 
 
Book time with Eric Merkle

 
Eric Merkle
EVP, Equalis Group
c: 972.703.9760

e: EMerkle@EqualisGroup.org
 

 

www.EqualisGroup.org

 
Discover the benefits of cooperative purchasing in under two minutes. Watch the Equalis Overview
Video now!

 
From: David Robbins <drobbins@equalisgroup.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 8:08 PM
To: Franklyn A. Corlett (fcorlett@solonohio.org) <fcorlett@solonohio.org>; Eric Merkle
<emerkle@equalisgroup.org>
Subject: RE: Grainger Contract Extension

 
Gents,
 
I never received acknowledgement from you two, re: Grainger’s contract extension. That’s what I get
for sending Friday afternoon emails.
 
Can you please respond to confirm receipt of the notice to extend Grainger’s contract.
 
David Robbins
Director of Procurement, Equalis Group
c: 330.328.9552    |    o: 216.478.1070

e: DRobbins@EqualisGroup.org
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From: Frank A. Corlett
To: David Robbins; Eric Merkle
Subject: RE: Grainger Contract Extension
Date: Thursday, March 21, 2024 7:58:48 AM

David,
                I sent an email confirming however, I acknowledge. Thanks.
 
Frank Corlett  | Fcorlett@solonohio.org  |  t: 440-337-1361  |  f:  440-349-6320
 

From: David Robbins [mailto:drobbins@equalisgroup.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 9:08 PM
To: Frank A. Corlett <fcorlett@solonohio.org>; Eric Merkle <emerkle@equalisgroup.org>
Subject: RE: Grainger Contract Extension

 
Gents,
 
I never received acknowledgement from you two, re: Grainger’s contract extension. That’s what I get
for sending Friday afternoon emails.
 
Can you please respond to confirm receipt of the notice to extend Grainger’s contract.
 
David Robbins
Director of Procurement, Equalis Group
c: 330.328.9552    |    o: 216.478.1070

e: DRobbins@EqualisGroup.org
 

 

www.EqualisGroup.org

Discover the benefits of cooperative purchasing in under two minutes. Watch the Equalis
Overview Video now!

 
From: David Robbins 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 1:58 PM
To: Dave Joyce (David.Joyce@grainger.com) <David.Joyce@grainger.com>; Franklyn A. Corlett
(fcorlett@solonohio.org) <fcorlett@solonohio.org>; Eric Merkle <emerkle@equalisgroup.org>
Subject: Grainger Contract Extension

 
Gentlemen,
 
By way of this email, I would like to initiate the process for extending the Master Cooperative
Purchasing Agreement, #COG-2108A, dated March 1, 2021 (the "Agreement") between W.W.
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Grainger, Inc., Equalis Group, LLC, and The Cooperative Council of Governments is being extended
through May 31, 2024 (the “Extension Period”).
 
During this extension period, the Rebate Program will be extended for this extension period through
May 31, 2024. If a Rebate was earned, it will be paid in accordance with the terms set forth in the
agreement.
 
Grainger will continue to offer the services that it has been receiving with no disruption as the parties
continue to work toward finalizing a new agreement.
 
Please acknowledge receipt and approval for proceeding with the contract extension as described
above. 
 
Best,
 
David Robbins
Director of Procurement, Equalis Group
c: 330.328.9552    |    o: 216.478.1070

e: DRobbins@EqualisGroup.org
 

 

www.EqualisGroup.org

Discover the benefits of cooperative purchasing in under two minutes. Watch the Equalis
Overview Video now!

 
 

This email came from an email address outside the City's email system
 
Email scanned by Hoss The information contained in this message may be privileged and
protected from disclosure. Report Abuse abuse@solonohio.org If the reader of this message is
not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivery of this message to
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.
Thank You.
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From: Joyce, David
To: David Robbins
Subject: FW: [**External**]: Grainger Contract Extension
Date: Monday, March 18, 2024 8:26:00 AM

Hi David,
I know you are on PTO. Use this email as the acknowledgement of us extending the contract for an
additional 60 days.
Thanks
Dave
 
 

Low Sensitivity

From: Rumpp, Russell <Russell.Rumpp@grainger.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 2:51 PM
To: Joyce, David <David.Joyce@grainger.com>
Subject: RE: [**External**]: Grainger Contract Extension

 
Hi Dave,
 
I have reviewed the email and will be working on the renewal.
 
A copy of this email has been filed with the customer contract record.
 
Thanks,
 
 

Low Sensitivity

From: Joyce, David <David.Joyce@grainger.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 2:59 PM
To: Rumpp, Russell <Russell.Rumpp@grainger.com>
Subject: FW: [**External**]: Grainger Contract Extension

 
Hey Russ,
Please acknowledge receipt and let’s keep this in their files.
Thanks
Dave
 
 
 

Low Sensitivity

From: David Robbins <drobbins@equalisgroup.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 1:58 PM
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To: Joyce, David <David.Joyce@grainger.com>; Franklyn A. Corlett (fcorlett@solonohio.org)
<fcorlett@solonohio.org>; Eric Merkle <emerkle@equalisgroup.org>
Subject: [**External**]: Grainger Contract Extension

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL]: Please do not click links or open attachments if you don’t recognize
the sender.
 
Gentlemen,
 
By way of this email, I would like to initiate the process for extending the Master Cooperative
Purchasing Agreement, #COG-2108A, dated March 1, 2021 (the "Agreement") between W.W.
Grainger, Inc., Equalis Group, LLC, and The Cooperative Council of Governments is being extended
through May 31, 2024 (the “Extension Period”).
 
During this extension period, the Rebate Program will be extended for this extension period through
May 31, 2024. If a Rebate was earned, it will be paid in accordance with the terms set forth in the
agreement.
 
Grainger will continue to offer the services that it has been receiving with no disruption as the parties
continue to work toward finalizing a new agreement.
 
Please acknowledge receipt and approval for proceeding with the contract extension as described
above. 
 
Best,
 
David Robbins
Director of Procurement, Equalis Group
c: 330.328.9552    |    o: 216.478.1070

e: DRobbins@EqualisGroup.org
 

 

www.EqualisGroup.org

Discover the benefits of cooperative purchasing in under two minutes. Watch the Equalis
Overview Video now!
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www.EqualisGroup.org

Discover the benefits of cooperative purchasing in under two minutes. Watch the Equalis
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From: David Robbins 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 1:58 PM
To: Dave Joyce (David.Joyce@grainger.com) <David.Joyce@grainger.com>; Franklyn A. Corlett
(fcorlett@solonohio.org) <fcorlett@solonohio.org>; Eric Merkle <emerkle@equalisgroup.org>
Subject: Grainger Contract Extension

 
Gentlemen,
 
By way of this email, I would like to initiate the process for extending the Master Cooperative
Purchasing Agreement, #COG-2108A, dated March 1, 2021 (the "Agreement") between W.W.
Grainger, Inc., Equalis Group, LLC, and The Cooperative Council of Governments is being extended
through May 31, 2024 (the “Extension Period”).
 
During this extension period, the Rebate Program will be extended for this extension period through
May 31, 2024. If a Rebate was earned, it will be paid in accordance with the terms set forth in the
agreement.
 
Grainger will continue to offer the services that it has been receiving with no disruption as the parties
continue to work toward finalizing a new agreement.
 
Please acknowledge receipt and approval for proceeding with the contract extension as described
above. 
 
Best,
 
David Robbins
Director of Procurement, Equalis Group
c: 330.328.9552    |    o: 216.478.1070

e: DRobbins@EqualisGroup.org
 

 

www.EqualisGroup.org

Discover the benefits of cooperative purchasing in under two minutes. Watch the Equalis
Overview Video now!

https://equalisgroup.org/
https://youtu.be/7_WD5wP9PDo
https://youtu.be/7_WD5wP9PDo
mailto:David.Joyce@grainger.com
mailto:David.Joyce@grainger.com
mailto:fcorlett@solonohio.org
mailto:fcorlett@solonohio.org
mailto:emerkle@equalisgroup.org
mailto:DRobbins@EqualisGroup.org
https://equalisgroup.org/
https://youtu.be/7_WD5wP9PDo
https://youtu.be/7_WD5wP9PDo



